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  August 22, 2023 

 
 
BY E-MAIL 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DE 23-073, Low Income Electric Assistance Program 
 Compliance Filing  
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 
 On August 9, 2023, the Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued Order No. 
26,870 (the “Order”), approving certain modifications to the Electric Assistance Program (“EAP”). 
One of the modifications was to reallocate discounts among the EAP benefit tiers. 
 
 Enclosed for filing are revisions to Unitil Energy Systems Inc.’s tariff page 6 (both clean 
and redlined) reflecting the reallocated discount rates approved in Order No. 26,870. Also enclosed 
is a supporting workpaper in excel showing the calculation of the EAP discounts. Please see the 
tab “LI-EAP Discounts clean”.  
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
   
  Sincerely, 
 

   
  Matthew C. Campbell 
  Senior Counsel 
 
 
cc:  Service List, DE 22-073 
 Service List, DE 22-043 


